
 

 

St. Joseph’s Church, O’Connell 

Avenue, Limerick 

Church Notices 7th November 2021 
Sun 7th November   8.30am – Intention of Clergy  

   10.30am- Maureen Crawford (9th Av) 

10.30am – Brian & Eileen O’Connor (Av’s) 

10.30am – Helen Griffin (Av) 

10.30am – Charlie Hanrahan (12th Av) 

12.30am – Mary Cullinane (13th Av) 

12.30am - James & Marie Costelloe 

12.30pm – Denis Tydings (Month’s Mind) 

12.30pm – Clement McCloskey (32nd Av) 

Mon 8th Nov  10.30am – Intention of Clergy  

Tues 9th Nov  10.30am - Deceased Members of Probus 922 

Wed 10th Nov  10.30am – Colette Pratt (5th Av) 

Thurs 11th Nov    10.30am – Intention of Clergy  

Fri 12th Nov 10.30am – Canon Tadhg Ó Moráin (9th Av) 

Sat 13th Nov      10.30am – Intention of Clergy  

Sun 14th Nov  8.30am – Intention of Clergy 

   10.30am – Bridgid & Michael Doran (Av) 

12.30pm – Theresa McInerney (3rd Av) 

12.30pm – Deceased Members of An Garda Siochana 

12.30pm- Kieran Feighery 

12.30pm – Mary & John Williams 
 

RECENT FUNERAL 

As a parish community we offer our deepest sympathy to the family of Rose Healy nee 

Malone, late of New Street whose funeral took place on Friday last.  

May she rest in Peace. 

RECENT BAPTISMS 

We offer our sincere congratulations and welcome into the Parish Community of Faith Baby 

Jenson Kinsella, son of Kelsey & Tyrone. We welcome Baby Paddy Kevin McHugh, son of 

Joanne & Pat and we also welcome Baby Elinor Niamh Cox, daughter of Laura & Brendan. 

May the Lord watch over them always. May the Holy Family be their inspiration & guide. 

 

As you may be aware the restrictions in relation to church services have eased 

in line with HSE guidelines. We would ask that, as capacity in the church 

increases, parishioners and visitors would consider maintaining a sensible 

distance, in so much as one can, from each other. If you are feeling unwell, we 

would kindly ask that you follow the HSE guidelines and remain at home until 

you are back to good health. We must also ask that everyone who attends St. 

Joseph’s Church must wear a mask until otherwise instructed. Thank you. 

Irish Suicide Bereavement Survey 
The National Suicide Research Foundation (NSRF) and Healing Untold Grief 
Groups (HUGG) have launched the first national study of adults bereaved or 
affected by suicide in Ireland.You can find out more and access the survey by 
visiting www.hugg.ie/suicide-bereavement-survey  
 

Disability Support Services 

For more information please contact Catherine O’Sullivan, Have-a-Break Coordinator 

Daughters of Charity Lisnagry, on 087-4132888 or 061-501438 or email 

catherine.osullivan@lim-docservice.ie 
 

 
 

Today we are appealing on behalf of Trócaire for response to 

hunger crisis in East Africa, 6th and 7th of November 2021. 

Your support and generosity is most welcome and sincerely 

appreciated. If you are not in a position this week to make a 

donation, please be assured that we will be collecting all week 

for this appeal and you can hand in your offering at any stage. 

Thank you.  
Bishops of Ireland undertake a pilgrimage to the Shrine in Knock. 

To pastorally support everyone who has suffered the pain of bereavement during the 

pandemic, and in the context of the month of November as the traditional time when we 

remember our dead, on next Sunday, 14 November at 3.00pm, the Bishops of Ireland 

will undertake a pilgrimage to the International Eucharistic and Marian Shrine in 

Knock. The bishops will concelebrate Mass for all those who have died in our country 

during the pandemic, and for their families. At the Mass the bishops will also offer prayers 

of thanksgiving for all those who so selflessly sacrificed so much during the pandemic.  This 

Mass will be live-streamed on www.knockshrine.ie  

The bishops invite everyone to join with them in prayer on this solemn occasion. 
 

Contact Details: Fr. Liam Enright 087-7415603, Sacristan: Úna McCarthy 061-313401 If you 

would like a notice included in the Parish Newsletter, please forward details to the Parish office no 

later than Wednesday 12 noon of any given week. Thank you 

Email: stjosephsparishlk@eircom.net  Website: stjosephsparish.ie 

 

 

The Rosary is recited each day here 

in St. Joseph’s Church following the 

morning celebration of the 

Eucharist. All are welcome to join 

with those who are praying the 

Rosary. 
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